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outrage-the provocative, hyperbolic style of commentary delivered by hosts like Ed
Schultz, Bill O'Reilly, and Sean Hannity- says more about regulatory,
technological, and cultural changes, than it does about our political
inclinations. Berry and Sobieraj tackle the mechanics of outrage rhetoric,
exploring its various forms such as mockery, emotional display, fear mongering,
audience flattery, and conspiracy theories. They then investigate the impact of
outrage rhetoric-which stigmatizes cooperation and brands collaboration and
compromise as weak-on a contemporary political landscape that features frequent
straight-party voting in Congress. Outrage tactics have also facilitated the
growth of the Tea Party, a movement which appeals to older, white conservatives
and has dragged the GOP farther away from the demographically significant
moderates whose favor it should be courting. Finally, The Outrage Industry
examines how these shows sour our own political lives, exacerbating anxieties
about political talk and collaboration in our own communities. Drawing from a rich
base of evidence, this book forces all of us to consider the negative consequences
that flow from our increasingly hyper-partisan political media.
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Good Sexual Citizenship Ellen Friedrichs 2019-09-24 Most of us want to be decent
people in the world. Yet when it comes to sex, we so often stumble and contribute
to sexual injustice. Think about it: are we really still blaming victims of sexual
assaults? Can it truly be that there is a gender based orgasm gap? Are we actually
labeling people based on the kind of sex they do or don’t have? Why do we insist
on questioning if sex is consensual when someone’s passed out drunk? Our society
is undergoing an evolution, and we should take this as a call to action to ensure
that all people, regardless of gender identity, sexual orientation, ability, age,
ethnicity, race, religion, or social class, are treated as humans worthy of
respect. Good Sexual Citizenship asks us all to break down sexual hostility and
build up something better. To promote understanding and empathy, Friedrichs
includes a factual and historical backdrop covering gender disparities, women’s
rights, sexual violence, prevention, and sex education, and challenges readers to
use this insight, along with guided exercises, to examine their own potential for
“good sexual citizenship.” Covering topics like consent, sexual assault, pleasure,
double standards, casual sex, hook-up culture, and teen sex, she provides us with
tools to navigate societal messages, sexually hostile climates, stereotypes, and
outdated mentalities.
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The European Parliament and its International Relations Stelios Stavridis
2015-03-24 Following the Lisbon Treaty, the powers of the European Parliament in
external relations have gradually expanded and it is increasingly influencing the
foreign policy of the European Union. This book analyses the role of the European
Parliament as an international actor and presents a new debate about its role
outside the EU territory. It explores different policy areas including human
rights, international aid, trade, crisis management and the environment to provide
a systematic analysis of the modern global role of the European Parliament. The
book also considers the European Parliament’s regional interactions with Africa,
Latin America, the United States, Asia and the Middle East. With a common
analytical framework and research covering the lifespan of the European Parliament
from its first direct elections in 1979 to the present day, this comprehensive
volume presents an unparalleled analysis of one of the most important institutions
in the European Union. This book will be of interest to students and scholars of
European Union politics and institutions, European policy, government,
international relations and European history.
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The Outrage Industry John Richard Skuse Professor of Political Science Jeffrey M
Berry 2016-08-01 In early 2012, conservative radio host Rush Limbaugh claimed that
Sandra Fluke, a Georgetown University law student who advocated for insurance
coverage of contraceptives, "wants to be paid to have sex." Over the next few
days, Limbaugh attacked Fluke personally, often in crude terms, while a powerful
backlash grew, led by organizations such as the National Organization for Women.
But perhaps what was most notable about the incident was that it wasn't unusual.
From Limbaugh's venomous attacks on Fluke to liberal radio host Mike Malloy's
suggestion that Bill O'Reilly "drink a vat of poison... and choke to death," overthe-top discourse in today's political opinion media is pervasive. Anyone who
observes the skyrocketing number of incendiary political opinion shows on
television and radio might conclude that political vitriol on the airwaves is
fueled by the increasingly partisan American political system. But in The Outrage
Industry Jeffrey M. Berry and Sarah Sobieraj show how the proliferation of
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Brokers of Deceit Rashid Khalidi 2013-03-12 Winner of the 2014 Lionel Trilling
Book Award An examination of the failure of the United States as a broker in the
Palestinian-Israeli peace process, through three key historical moments For more
than seven decades the conflict between Israel and the Palestinian people has
raged on with no end in sight, and for much of that time, the United States has
been involved as a mediator in the conflict. In this book, acclaimed historian
Rashid Khalidi zeroes in on the United States’s role as the purported impartial
broker in this failed peace process. Khalidi closely analyzes three historical
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moments that illuminate how the United States’ involvement has, in fact, thwarted
progress toward peace between Israel and Palestine. The first moment he
investigates is the “Reagan Plan” of 1982, when Israeli prime minister Menachem
Begin refused to accept the Reagan administration’s proposal to reframe the Camp
David Accords more impartially. The second moment covers the period after the
Madrid Peace Conference, from 1991 to 1993, during which negotiations between
Israel and Palestine were brokered by the United States until the signing of the
secretly negotiated Oslo accords. Finally, Khalidi takes on President Barack
Obama’s retreat from plans to insist on halting the settlements in the West Bank.
Through in-depth research into and keen analysis of these three moments, as well
as his own firsthand experience as an advisor to the Palestinian delegation at the
1991 pre–Oslo negotiations in Washington, DC, Khalidi reveals how the United
States and Israel have actively colluded to prevent a Palestinian state and
resolve the situation in Israel’s favor. Brokers of Deceit bares the truth about
why peace in the Middle East has been impossible to achieve: for decades, US
policymakers have masqueraded as unbiased agents working to bring the two sides
together, when, in fact, they have been the agents of continuing injustice,
effectively preventing the difficult but essential steps needed to achieve peace
in the region. From the Hardcover edition.
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